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The Managers record, with much regret, the death ot three 
very efficient Members of their Board,—the late Messrs. John 
Shea, A. T. McCord, and J. W. Drummond. Each of these 
gentlemen was for many years connected with the House : 
they were all. its zealous and devoted friends, and kind bene­
factors of the poor.

The Managers cannot conclude without acknowledging the 
faithful services of the Superintendent and Matron, Mr. and 
Mrs. Duckett.

The usual reports of the Treasurer, Superintendent, and 
Medical Officer, are found herewith.

All of which are respectfully submitted.

NEIL C. LOVE,
Vice-Chairman.

W. J. MACDONELL,
Secretary.

Toronto, January 24th, 1882.


